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Back to School Night
Thursday September 15, 2022

In person from 5:00-7:00

● Back to School Night will be held in person at Moore this Thursday, September 15, 2022
from 5:00-7:00.

● Doors will open at 5:00 pm.
○ Please see this Back to School Night Agenda with room numbers and sessions

● All teachers will hold two sessions:
○ 5:15-5:50 and then again from 6:10-6:45 (You only need to attend one session; we

are offering two in case you have students in multiple grades)

● All specialists, counselors etc. will hold drop in sessions during the night. Feel free to drop
in to visit any of our other teachers or team members when you are finished with your child’s
classroom session.

● All Back to School night slides will be shared in the Homeroom Google Classrooms and
sent via DOJO by your child’s teacher for parents who are unable to attend.

● Amazon Raffle - All Amazon Raffle money is due by Wednesday 9/14. Raffle Winners will be
picked on Thursday 9/15 during the school day! You can pick up your prizes during Back to
School Night! Good luck!

Thank you!

#BeMoore

https://moore.philasd.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/528/2022/09/Moore-BSN-Sessions.pdf
https://moore.philasd.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/528/2022/08/Amazon-Special-Raffle-.pdf

